
South Hopkins Water District 
129 S. Main St. 

PO Box 487 
Dawson Springs, KY 42408 

270-797-5760
Commissioners: 
Robert Tucker 
Debby Duncan 
Mike Easley 

Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
PO BOX 615  
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

South Hopkins Water District would like to formally request to use the Water Loss Surcharge 
Fund money to contract a water loss detection company. The District had previously asked to 
purchase a drone with said money, however, after researching the costs, permits, classes and 
licenses for drone operation, it is more feasible to hire an outside source to help alleviate our 
water loss.  

We are having difficulty in decreasing our water loss percentage causing financial concerns as 
our district's infrastructure age. Please answer at your earliest convenience so the District can 
start as soon as possible on this.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Kayla Goodaker 
Office Manager 
South Hopkins Water District 


